Robinwood Players Theater Club
General Meeting Minutes

11/16/2015

Attended- Kristen Davis, Marisa Marquez, Charlee McNeil, Hannah LeGrand, Robin Shaner, Adam Martens, Paola Torres,
Carrie Barr, Michael Burnhart, Barbara Huwe, Richard Dobson, Andrea Fraticelli, Lacey Bennett, Madeline Harmon, Sean
Besecker, Rachel Wiles

Past Events

Our Town Concessions- Concessions for Our Town went well. While we did not make as much as we had hoped, selling
baked goods was definitely a hit. Thank you to all the club members who baked and helped sell!

MEGs Earnest- All the tickets were used for this event, and there were even other people who accompanied our group.
MEG was very grateful to have such a large turnout from the club. Thank you for all who participated!

Upcoming Events

Medieval Times 11/22- As of now we have one extra ticket. We will be confirming people coming as the date comes
closer. We will be leaving the O lot at 2pm.

0Odd Couple Concessions 12/4-6 - The club will be selling concessions for the Main Stage production of The Odd Couple
on Friday, December 4th and Saturday, December 5th at 8pm and Sunday, December 6th at 2pm. We will need club
members to help sell concessions as well as bake items to sell. This is a point opportunity!

Song and Dance Recital 12/ 12- The club will be selling concessions for the Song and Dance recital on Saturday,
December 12 at 2:30pm. We will need club members to help sell concessions. This is a point opportunity!

Caroling 12/22- The club will be Christmas caroling to local nursing homes and assisted living places on December 22nd.
More details to come at a later date. This is a point opportunity!

New York Trip 2/6/2016- The club will be taking its annual trip to New York to see a Broadway show, Aladdin, on
February 6th, 2016. the price for this trip is $92.50. A $70 non- refundable, deposit will be due at the next general
meeting on November 30th. The remaining $22.50 will be due on December 14th. There are still a few unclaimed tickets.

Future Ideas/ Brainstorming

Fundraising- We need to start fundraising in order to continue activities in the club, particularly New York. The idea for
doing a restaurant fundraiser seems to be the most popular. Promanti Brothers, Apple Bees, and Bob Evens are some of
the restaurants we would like to contact. Lacey Bennett is looking into more information.

Another idea for fundraising is selling flowers with concessions. This way people can buy flowers for the cast and/or
crew. The club is willing to try this. We would ask Karen Carpener for the flowers.



